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GOVERNMENT OF AMERICAN SAMOA
JUDICIAL BRANCH

PAGO PAGO, AMERICAN SAMOA9692O

CHAMBERS OF THE November 28, 1965 P. O. Box 1196
ASSOCIATE JUSTICE

Mr. Rudy L. Ramos
Washington, D. C.

Dear Rudy;

Only a short note to send you a copy of the letter I have written Mr.
Friesen from the U. S. Attorney's General's office in reply to a letter I
received from him today. I am going to withhold sending out the letter to
him and those who appear at the bottom of the letter until next Sunda,~. I am
sending you a copy first so that you might check it to see that it does not
compromise either you personally or the G I Forum. You might also want to
check it with Louis Martino At any rate, I must have your comments by return
Air Mail because I intend to mail the letter out next Sunday,December 5• If
I am to get your comments in time you must air mail your letter to me not later
than Ex**13 Thursday or Friday morning, Dec. 2 or 3. I would very much like to
get your comments before I send it out, but if I do not hear from you by next
week I'll send it out anyway. I am sending Dr. Garcia a copy of the letter also
in case he may want to send me his remarks.

Mr. Friesen's letter of November 19 reads as follows:
"Dear Judge Roel

" I have sent your file to the Civil Rights Division, and have also
circulated it throughout all the Divisions of the Department, and,
unfortunately, there seems to be no appropriate vacancy at the present
time for which you might be considered.

" We have very few vacancies from time to time at the grade level you
are interested in. However, you may be sure if one should occur we will
certainly give you every consideration for the position.

Sincerely yours,
/8/ Ernest C. Friesen, Jr.
Ernest C.Friesen, Jr.

Assistant Deputy Attorney General "

Please answer me by rettrn mail if at all possible. My best sishes
to you and Dr.Garcia.

Sincerely yours,
Encl - Draft of letter - 3 legal size,

single space pages. 26 ~ ~do<~
CO- DIE.. H.fl GAU,a .


